
 
 

 
 
     As you enjoy fellowship with family and friends this Christmas, remember  

      Brandon (in the picture to the right).  He is 10 yrs old and had to have a tumor  

      removed from his brain.  He was able to go home for a short stay.  He was in  

      church this past Sunday and Tuesday (12-4-12) he had to be re-admitted to the  

      hospital.  He is in critical condition and without the Lord’s touch, this could be  

      the last Christmas he may have with his family.  This is one of the most difficult  

      times being a missionary.  I remember when he was born and he has always had 

      a smile.  We love him as our own child and it is tearing the hearts out of Barb  

      and me.  His family lives in a village that we labor in and they are in great need  

      of finances during this extremely difficult time in their lives.   

      Please pray for him! 
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